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Dear West Park Families 

 
I hope that you are keeping well and starting to adjust to the drop in temperatures.  I think that 
we can safely say that winter is upon us. 
 
On Sunday, the football World Cup starts, another very strange occurrence at the end of 
November!  England play their first game during Monday afternoon and we will facilitate a way 
for pupils and staff to watch this if they so wish. 
 
This will not take place in a central venue/venues as we do not have the space to facilitate this 
and want to continue with timetable structures.   
 
The match will be broadcast in classrooms through the interactive screens that we have in every 
area and will be shown with the volume down to allow pupils to engage in other learning activities 
during this time.  Our clear expectations regarding pupil behaviour will continue throughout. 
 
As a proud Scotsman, I am struggling to get too excited about the World Cup.  Unfortunately, this 
is something that I am used to.  I hope that your children enjoy the Children in Need activities 
today and that you all have an enjoyable weekend. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 
 
 
 

 


